
Dear FCRA Member-- 
 
As you know, the Rec Center closed at 3:00 p.m. yesterday per Governor Whitmer's orders and 
will not reopen until March 31.  I am sure many of you are wondering about what will happen 
with your membership dates and about classes or events that were happening in March.  Here 
we go: 
 

• All ACTIVE FCRA memberships will be extended for the number of days we are closed.  
So, for example, if we are closed for 14 days your current, ACTIVE membership will be 
extended 14 days.  If your membership monthly expiration date happened before our 
closing, I will not extend dates. 

 

• The two remaining classes for our current Kids’ Swim Lessons will be on Saturday, April 
18 and Saturday, April 25 at the normal times. 

 

• Master Ferrier’s Tae Kwon Do—Session 3 classes will start after the Rec Center 
reopens and dates will be adjusted accordingly. 

 

• The Senior Aerobics class that runs on Mondays/Wednesdays/Fridays will be extended 
accordingly. 

 

• The Senior Water Swim Club dates will be extended accordingly. 
 

• The evening exercise classes with Rachel Doremus that were to start last evening will 
start after we reopen (assuming I get enough people to run the classes). 

 

• The Life/Work Balance workshop with Life Coach Trisha Somers will be reschedule for 
another date TBD. 

 

• The March 23 Little League registration that was to be in our South Commons is 
canceled and may or may not be rescheduled.  (I’m not sure what the organizers what to 
do.) 

 

• Assuming that the Rec Center reopens on March 31, WE WILL BE HAVING EGG 
SPLASH ON SATURDAY, APRIL 4.  REGISTER YOUR CHILD EARLY SO YOU CAN 
SAVE SOME MONEY! 

 
While the Rec Center is closed our staff, my husband, John, and I will be doing a deep cleaning 
of the building and getting the Rec Center ready to move into the spring and summer months. 
 
The FCRA Board and I are as anxious as you to reopen and I am looking forward to seeing all 
of you soon.  I will post on our Facebook page and our website as needed to keep you up-to-
date as to when we’ll reopen and about upcoming programs/events  If you have questions, 
please call the Rec Center at 231.924.3750 and I’ll do my best to answer them. 
 
D. Finch 


